
 
 
 

DOI Analyst Matthew Aidala Designated as APIR by NAIC 
 

(DOVER, DE – January 12, 2015) - Matthew Aidala, Insurance Financial Analyst with the Delaware 
Department of insurance, has been recognized as an Associate Professional in Insurance Regulation by 
the National Association of Insurance Commissioners.  
 
The APIR designation is evidence of well-rounded knowledge of insurance regulation, signifying that 
the designee has mastered foundation-level concepts in the areas of financial regulation, market 
conduct regulation, and product regulation.   
  
Aidala earned a Bachelor of Science degree from the University of Delaware in 2008, a Masters of 
Business Administration from Goldey Beacom College in 2011, and is currently working on a Post-
Bachelor Certificate in Accounting from Wilmington University. He has also earned the Accredited 
Financial Examiner (AFE) designation from the Society of Financial Examiners.  
 
Matt joined DOI in 2011, and is responsible for reviewing and analyzing annual and quarterly financial 
statements for Delaware-domiciled Insurance Companies and Risk Retention Groups. 
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